
NOTIFICATION  

 
POSTPONEMENT OF GRE SUBJECT TYPE TEST  

FOR PHD DEGREE PROGRAMS 
 
 

 

This is for the information of all the candidates who have been issued slip to appear in GRE Subject 

Type Test for admission in PhD under Mechanical and Energy System Engineering Programs 

of the Directorate of Postgraduate Studies are informed that their test has been rescheduled.  

 

The test will now be conducted on Friday, March 11, 2022 at 3:00 pm in Makhdoom Dawood Hall, 

Old Admin Block, of this University. Whereas, the schedule for the test of Structural Engineering 

will be announced later on.    

 

However, the schedule of the test for the rest of the PhD programs is unchanged. The test schedule 

has already been published on the official websites of the University. 

 

All the GAT Passed candidates are not required to appear in the above test, if they are not 

interested. 

 

All the concerned committee members are requested to make their availability convenient at the 

test center. 

 

Your cooperation in this regard will highly be appreciated.  
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